
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Veteran’s Day 

Monday, November 12 

NO SCHOOL 
 

 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 

NO SCHOOL 

November 19-23 
 

 

High School Professional Dress Day 

Tuesday, November 27 

 

 

Early Release Day 

Thursday, November 29 

PreK: 12:00pm 

Elementary: 12:45pm 

Grades 7-12: 1:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coffee Talk 

Friday, November 30 

8:15-8:45am 

Excel Gym 

 

 

 

 
 
 

EXCEL ATHLETICS 

 

Wednesday, November 14 

Middle School Boys Basketball 

HOME GAME 

Excel vs. Brookfield 

Game time: 4:00pm 

 

Thursday, November 15, 2018 

Middle School Boys Basketball 

HOME GAME 

Excel vs. North Tahoe 

Game time: 3:00pm 

 

                                  Friday, November 9, 2018 
 
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Excel High School Basketball 

Try-Outs 

Begin Soon! 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13 

EXCEL GYM 

2:30-6:00pm 

All students trying out must 

attend. 

If you need more information 

or you have questions, 

 please contact: 

ad@excelchristianschool.com 
 



Club Café, our hot lunch program, 
will begin Tuesday, November 13. 

Hot lunch will be for PreK-6. 

Lunch will be $5.00 including  
the beverage. 

There will be kid-friendly options 

for you to choose from. 
Check your student’s backpack for 

each month’s menu. 
 
 

 

It’s Turkey Time Again AND 
We don’t have a lot of time… 
The Excel PTN is having their annual 

Turkey Feather Competition. 
The teacher with the most feathers on 
Thursday, November 15, will wear the 

turkey costume on Friday, November 16. 
There will be one winner for the 

elementary & one for middle/high school. 
 

ONLY $1.00 each 
Bring your money to Mrs. Payne for the 
elementary feathers or Mrs. Bagley or 

Mrs. Etchart for the middle/high school 
feathers. All proceeds will go toward the 

Excel Staff Christmas Party.  
Final day to purchase feathers is 

Thursday, November 15. 
As you can see, we don’t have a lot of time 

so BUY THOSE FEATHERS! 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  

IT’S TIME FOR THANKFUL GRAMS! 
Starting Monday, November 5, the senior 

class will be selling thankful grams for 
only $1.00! Seniors will be delivering on 

Friday, November 16. 
All proceeds will benefit the senior class 
mission trip to Jamaica in the spring of 

2019. 
 

AND REMEMBER…We are thankful for 
you! 

BACK IN BLACK 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 23 

 
Excel Alumni Game  

Excel Gym  
 

We are excited to invite our alumni and 
their families to the ñBack in Blackò 

alumni basketball games. 
 

Alumni vs. Excel JV Boys   
6:00pm 

Alumni Girls vs. Excel Girls  
 5:00pm 

Alumni vs. Excel Varsity Boys 
7:00pm 

 
 

Come cheer on our Warriors past and 
present for a fun night of competition.  

 
Excel Alumni, please contact  

Mitch Bain  
ad@excelchristianschool.com  

 

 
 



 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST  
Grades 9-12 

Sponsored by the Lions of District 46 
Date: TBD (will be before 1 -25-19) 

TOPIC: What can be done to prevent gun 
violence in schools? 

 
CLUB LEVEL CONTEST:  

$75 to winner; $25 to each finalist 
Prizes at the zone, region and district level 

District Level: $5,000 scholarship to college of 
your choice! 

 
If you are interested, please see 

Mrs. Stutzman by November 1, 2018 
Contact Info: 

vickie.stutzman@excelchristianschool.com 
or 

775-843-4635 
 

 

11th Annual 
Veteran’s Display 

 
November 13-16 

 
This is a wonderful display of 
uniforms, flags, pictures etc. 

from veterans of our students 
and their families. 

 
You will find the display on 

the 2nd floor of the elementary 
building.  

Please stop by Mrs. Payne’s 
desk and let her know you’d 
like to see the display. Before 

or after school would be ideal. 

ACADEMIC OLYMPIC S 
EXCEL FIRST PLACE 

 IN REGIONALS!  
FINAL MEET BEFORE STATE  
¶ November 13 at Virginia City  

Leave Excel at 11:00am and return to 
Excel approx. 4:00pm 

 
If we qualify for State, the competition 
will be November 18 & 19 in Eureka, 
Nevada. We will leave Excel Sunday, 

November 18 at Noon and return to the 
school Monday night, November 19.  

Thank you to all who supported the  
Book Fair. 
UPDATE: 

We had our best sales in 11 years all because 
of YOU! 

If you missed this year’s book fair, don’t 
worry, we’ll have another one in the spring. 
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AFTER CARE ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

Wednesday, December 19  
Early Release 

Aftercare for K -6 until 6pm  

 
 

Thursday, December 20 
Early Release 

NO PREK AFTERCARE 
Aftercare is available for K-6 until 6pm  

 
RENT -A-SENIOR 

15 members of the class of 2019 are going 
on a mission trip to Anotto Bay, Jamaica. 

We will be going to help build a church and 
work on the maintenance of a youth camp. 

We are very excited to go back and do what 
God has planned for us there. The seniors 
are expected to raise $2,000 each to go on 

this trip. One of our fundraisers is  
RENT-A-SENIOR. This fundraiser will 

continue through March 26. 
If you have any odd jobs, heavy lifting, yard 
work, window cleaning, snow shoveling or 

any other jobs you can think of, then we 
have a senior for YOU! 

The work that they do will be done for 
donations for their trip. If you have any 
questions, please contact Mrs. Carr at 
shirley.carr@excelchristianschool.com 
Thank you in advance for supporting 

 our seniors! 

 
 
  

Here are the Box Top totals for the first 
part of the year: 

 
1st Place 

Mrs. Davis & Mrs. Garman 
Grade 4 

329 Box Tops 
 

2Nd Place 
Ms. Harper – Grade 3 

306 Box Tops 
 

3rd Place 
 Mrs. Tucker – Grade 2 

194 box tops 
 

Congratulations! 
Parents keep turning in your box tops! 

 
YEAR-TO-DATE 

We have collected  
1,590 Box Tops! 

   IT’S TIME FOR OUR CHRISTMAS 
PROGRAMS! 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 
 

Thursday, December 13 
Grades PreK-5 
6:30pm – Excel Gym 
 
Tuesday, December 18 
Grade 6 Christmas Band 
       with Mr. Hayes 
6:30pm – Excel Gym 
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DRESSING FOR COLD WEATHER 
 

Parents, as you know living in Nevada brings constant weather changes. As the temperature drops, 
please make sure that your students come to school with a warm coat, gloves, scarf, and appropriate 

shoes. Elementary students must wear their coats when they go out for recess.   
For safety reasons, once they are out at recess they are not allowed to go back into the building. 

 
TOYS IN SCHOOL 

As for toys, students are not allowed to bring toys to school. They become a distraction, get broken, lost, 
or fought over. Toys or tablets are not allowed on the playground.  

Toys can only be brought if it is show and tell or a special occasion approved by the student’s teacher. 

DID YOU KNOW?  
Excel has Pre-Arranged Absence Forms. 

Exceptional circumstances sometimes warrant 
an absence. These circumstance absences 

will be excused only after the 
administration has signed the pre-arranged 

absence form (available in the office).  
Circumstance absences, barring emergency, 

must be pre-arranged. These absences, if 
excused do not count toward the 10% limit on 

absences. 
Students are allowed 10 pre-arranged  

absences per year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DRESS CODE FOR ALL GRADES 
Parents, the weather is getting colder and understandably our students are  wearing 

sweatshirts to school. As a reminder, students may wear any Excel sweatshirt to class, 

however other sweatshirts or jackets worn in class must be logo free and in solid gray,  

black,  white or red.  This includes jacket and scarves worn in the classr oom.  

 

If the jackets , sweatshirts, scarves  are worn outside, they may be of any color or 

pattern as longs as they do not have offensive or occult  bad references, gan g-

related symbols, sexual or indec ent connotation, or references to alcohol , tobacco, 

or drugs or anything that is not in  line with a Christian life style.  

Once back in the building, the student õs jacket must go back in their locker.  

We are seeing students wear sweatshirts with other logos besides Excel.  

If we see a student out of dress  code, they will receive a detention.  

Thank you  

 

TUITION REMINDER 
The office will be closed for Christmas 
break, however your January tuition is 

due January 1, 2019. A $25 late dee 
will be assessed to your account for 
payments received after January 5, 

2019. The school does not have a drop 
box. So you may bring a post-dated 

check to the front office NO LATER 
than Thursday, December 20, by noon. 

Or mail your payment to  

Excel Christian School 
850 Baring Blvd. Sparks, NV 89434 

Payments must be postmarked by 

January 1, 2019. 


